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Bruce Allen, one of this monthôs feature artists is a much loved long-standing 
member of VASA. You can often hear gales of laughter coming from his studio 
as he shares his painting skills and knowledge with his students. Is he      
teaching or teasing them? We are never sure!  He contributes considerably to 
the VASA community and understands what makes our corner of St Albert a 
treasure.  
 
In Bruceôs artist statement he says, ñMy educational background is               
architecture which is probably why houses and neighbourhoods always seem 
to appear on my canvas. I like to repeat the stories that the buildings are telling 
me when I walk these well used streets and alleys. I hope the viewer takes as 
much enjoyment as I do from these urban tapestries.ò  Of that I have no doubt! 
 
Peter Ono from Lacombe, shares a love of urban architecture with Bruce. He 
also enjoys the experience of drawing the human form. ñThere is an intrinsic 
beauty in bothò he says. Peterôs fluid style often shows guidelines, line work 
and rough outlines. ñThis somewhat erratic approach is deliberate as I want 
my viewers to see that; although the subject itself may be beautiful the       
technique can be as wellò says Peter.  
 
ñFaces and Facadesò brings Peter and Bruceôs talents together in a wonderful 
exhibit. Join us at VASA on September 5 for their opening reception from 6:00 
to 9:00 pm.  
 
ñFaces and Facadesò; simply fabulous! 
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